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AH Committee

From: Janet Spreiter <spreiter@mauigateway.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 3:47 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Olowalu development proposal

To whom it may concern: 
 
As a long time resident of the westside, I have seen the flagrant violations made as these big 
developers try to spin off new “towns”.  They are poorly planned, illegal in title, and dubiously 
acquired. Water rights are being contested.  We don’t need more septic or injection wells on the 
westside. 
 
Olowalu keeps trying to get exemptions and permits to build, and there is a very good reason it 
continues to fail and be rejected.  The community does not want it, the title is illegal, and all sales 
are legally worthless.  Further down the road in Lahaina we are in a battle to get WM Land to 
observe legalities.  This constant approach of just throw it together and get an exemption is bogus 
as they run heavy equipment over precontact burials, two graveyards and the Kauaula River. 
 
Stop trying to ram this down our throats.  The westside already spoke on this and roundly rejected 
it.  We are tired of the rape of the westside.  All of Peter Martin’s LLCs and West Maui Land LLC, etc 
has done more to destroy what is precious on the westside in the last 20 years than any other 
developer.  Enough. 
 
This developer has shown his greed and arrogance and we are not impressed. 
 
Just leave it alone. Donate it to open space.  Anything but more badly designed, development. 
 
Mahalo. 
 
Janet Spreiter 


